
Notice 
DAC/N-174/2023-24, dated 28.12.2023 

 
This is for the information of all concerned that the Women’s Cell & the 

Kanyashree Committee of this college is going to take an initiative of 

capturing data on the overall college experience from our female 

students in collaboration with IQAC of Dinabandhu Andrews College. 

The college recognizes the importance of understanding and 

addressing the unique needs and concerns of our female students. 

Accordingly, a Gender Audit is being conducted by the Women Cell and 

Kanyashree Committee, in collaboration with IQAC in order to collect, 

analyze and act on the valuable inputs of our girl students.  

To make this endeavour a grand success, all the girl students of the 

college are requested to give their valuable inputs through the following 

link: 

 

To give your valuable inputs Click Here 

 

Sd/- 
Principal 

Dinabandhu Andrews College 

https://forms.gle/KwezJypbGTPBmhiD6

